

Dear Mr. Udo Voigt

Ki An – the European Foundation for development and culture jointly with the Central Election Commission of Azerbaijan

has the honor to invite you

to participate in the work of the mission of international observers "Civil Dialogue" in the presidential elections in Azerbaijan, which will be held on April 11, 2018.

The mission will work from 9/10 to 12/13 April in Baku and the regions.

As part of the work of the monitoring mission, it is planned to visit polling stations, communicate with experts, politicians and journalists.

All costs associated with the work of international observers are assumed by the host country.

 $Ki\ An$ – the European Foundation for development and culture - is a long-standing partner of the Central Election Commission of Azerbaijan at the elections of all levels since 2013.

The mission of international observers "Civil Dialogue" has been conducting independent monitoring of parliamentary and presidential elections in Azerbaijan for several years. It consists of representatives of various countries: parliamentarians, representatives of NGOs, experts.

Ki An – the European Foundation for development and culture - invites parliamentarians from various countries to participate in the monitoring mission "Civil Dialogue".

We will be glad to see you as part of the "Civil Dialogue" mission

In case of your participation, please send in a short time a copy of the passport for ticket registration and an observer's certificate to the CEC.

For any other questions about it, please feel free to call or write us.

Sincerely,

Fabrizio Bertot

KI AN Fondazione europea di sviluppo e cultura ASBL Rue de la Station, 106 - 6040 Jumet BE C.so Duca degli Abruzzi, 78 – 10129 Torino IT N.0505640115

www.fondazionekian.com info@fondazionekian.com